
From: Julie Larson
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: May 5 Assessment Ratification
Date: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 10:07:08 AM

 from Outlook
Dear City Council,
Writing to protest Assessment 195600, sealcoating the alley behind my house in 2019. The
sealcoating was never done, there was some patching that was done, but that was all. I have
spoken with my neighbor across the alley, she has never received a bill like mine as a
homeowner.
Enclosed are some photos. The last two are my alley, the  first two are in the alley that
parallels Eichenwald. That alley was my route to a part time job at Oreilley's; I watched the
sweeper truck clear after the sealcoating.
Sincerely, 
Julie Larson  717 E 3rd St
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